
 
May 10, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair       Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol     H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Sunol Downtown Revitalization Plan Implementation in fiscal year 

2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Alameda County Community Development 

Agency, located at 224 W. Winton Avenue, Room 110, Hayward, CA 94544. The funding would be used 

to implement downtown improvements such as wayfinding signage, sidewalks, lighting, traffic-calming 

measures, and business district improvements including a septic system study. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would contribute to the safety, vitality, 

economic development, and growth for the businesses and residents located in this unincorporated part 

of our community. The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes aligned 

with 42 U.S.C.5305(a)(1), 5305(a)(2), 5305(a)(4), and/or 5305(a)(5). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Member of Congress 


